PAC SEPTEMBER 2012 MINUTES

October 1, 2012 President Sarah Cole
Vice-President Sharon Gadeke & Nicci Battalina

Treasurer Jamie Friesen

Secretary Robin Knight

Chairperson: Sarah Cole
Secretary: Robin Knight

In Attendance: Sarah Cole, Sharon Gadeke, Nicci Battalina, Jamie Friesen, Robin Knight,
Karen Shibley-Fry, Michele Butchart, Susie Holden, Emily Sherwin, Rhonda Ham, Dana
Jackson, Rajinder Sarei, Shelly Copping, Eniko Cook, Jacky Kim, Nicole Kim, Stephanie
Cote, Joan Gilbertson, Ruth Mrak

Meeting called to order at 2:45pm
Reviewed Agenda

Financial Report:
» Report posted on PAC board located at the front entrance of school
> Motion passed for $300.00 for grade 7 year end celebration
> 530 for each grade 7 tabled until later vote
» 2012-2013 budget voted on and passed

Principals Report:
» Classes have settled smoothly

Fundraising:

» Entertainment book sales will begin this weekend at wal mart and books will be
sent home on Tuesday, September 25%. Request made for volunteers

> Hot lunch will begin on Thursday October 18" with bread garden and will
continue every other Friday from then.

» Grade 7’s will be selling pizza on alternate Fridays from hot lunch firm dates
be announced

> Craft fair on November 23™ 2:30pm-7:30pm, $40 for a table before October
and $50 after if anyone is interested email jessieleepac@gmail.com
QSP magazine sales fundraising times will be announced soon
Researching avenues to get a sign for the front of the school to announce school
events

PAC Executive Elections:
» Sarah Cole was voted in as Pac President commencing September 2012
» Sharon Gadeke and Nicci Battilana voted in as co-Vice Presidents commencing
September 2012

Meeting adjourned at 3:50pm

It was great to see so many parents at the meeting,
Looking like it’s going to be a great year!!




